
Osher Lifelong Learning Institute (OLLI) at RIT welcomes all older adults/seniors who want to take non-
credit courses; you do NOT have to be affiliated with RIT or any other university to participate in the 
OLLI program. However you do have to be in good standing with OLLI and the university to participate. 

There are varying levels of membership to fit members’ individual circumstances. You can begin your 
membership at the start of any of our terms: Fall (September), Winter (January), Spring (April), and 
Summer (July). Descriptions and prices of each membership can be found on our public website 
www.rit.edu/osher.  
 
OLLI at RIT reserves the right to cancel courses because of low registration, last-minute unavailability of 
course leaders, or other unavoidable circumstances. Members will be emailed immediately of such 
cancellations so they may select alternative courses. 

We invite our members to register for as many classes as they wish, but for planning purposes we ask 
you to register only for the classes you intend to make a consistent good-faith effort to attend. 
 
Classroom capacities are set in accordance with fire regulations. Once courses are full, members 
registering for such courses will be waitlisted. If other members "drop" courses that are full, waitlisted 
members will be moved into the courses by OLLI staff in the order in which they were added to the 
waitlist. 

Some courses may require the purchase of books or materials. 
 
In the case of the death or incapacitation of a Full-Year member, a pro rata portion of their annual 
membership fee is eligible to be refunded. The membership fee is otherwise generally nonrefundable. 
The Program Director, in consultation with the Chair of Council, may consider a refund request for other 
individual circumstances. For administrative purposes, all refund requests must be made in writing. 
 
From time to time, OLLI may take pictures or record videos of members participating in classes, using its 
facilities, or attending one of its special events for use on OLLI's website, social media, or print 
advertising. To opt out, please inform us in writing by emailing osher@rit.edu. 

 


